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The first social event of each year, of course, is the annual banquet which was held at Le Jeune Chef.  The 
food at Le Jeune was excellent and the banquet was well attended.  The speaker was Judge John Thomas and 
Annabel Miller was presented with an award for her work with the Lycoming Reporter for the past 40 years.   
  
 The next social event was hosted by the Elion, Wayne Law Firm to celebrate Bill Carlucci’s ascendancy to the 
PBA presidency.  The event was well attended, the weather was good, with lots of food and drinks.   
 

Prior to the annual picnic, the Second Annual Lycoming Law Association Golf Tournament was once again 
won by the team Harris, Humphrey, Waffenschmidt & Waters.  I know that there are a lot more golfers out there who 
could participate in this event and I am hopeful that in the coming years people will join us.   

 
The picnic itself was once again held at Gray’s Run which, as always, is in a beautiful setting.  Everybody had 

a wonderful time socializing, eating and exchanging war stories.  Personally I think that over the last few years, 
attendance has declined a little bit by members of the Bar and I would hope that this trend changes, as we do not 
have a lot of social activities throughout the year and getting together in a nice friendly, social setting I think is 
important to preserve the civility and goodwill of all attorneys of the Law Association.  Jack Humphrey and I continued 
our reign as champions in the horseshoe tournament. 
  
 Lastly, the picnic at the ballpark, despite some rainy weather, was very well attended by members and their 
families, all of whom enjoyed the event tremendously.   
  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
  
  
Thomas Waffenschmidt, Esquire, Chairman 
LLA Social Committee 
 
 


